

Archbishop Ireland Division, Ancient Order of Hibernians Fall 2015 Newsletter

2015-16 Officers

President: Dan Murphy
Vice President: Dave McGarry
Recording Secretary: Tom Radtke
Chaplain: Fr. John Malone
Treasurer: Tim Courtney
Co-Secretary: Dan McGarry
Sergeants-at Arms: Mark Conner

Jim Fallon

Division Historian: Tom Radtke
Newsletter Editor: Matt Heffron
Executive Assistant: Brian O'Donnell
Webmaster: Tony Curry

New Meeting Location:

Assumption Church, old school building 68 W Exchange Street, St Paul, MN 55102 4th Tuesdays at 7pm: January 26, February 23, March 22, and April 26, 2016.



Freedom for All Ireland National AOH will be

sending out the 2015 Christmas Appeal for Freedom for All Ireland. Consider donating if you are able.

Irish Fair 2015



The ice cream and lemonade sales at the 2015 Irish Fair raised a net of \$12,051.47 for our Division.



Ambassador Anne Anderson, Ambassador of Ireland to the United States, between Past Division President John Schlaefer and his girlfriend, during the Ambassador's visit to Saint Paul in May 2015

Scholarships

The Division awarded \$2000 scholarships to three students at local Catholic high schools: one each at Cretin-Derham Hall, Saint Agnes, and Hill-Murray.

Upcoming events

Saint Patrick's Day 2016 falls on a Thursday Minnesota Irish Fair, August 12-14, 2016

Year of Mercy

The Jubilee Year of Mercy starts on the Feast of the Immaculate Conception, December 8th, 2015. The Holy Father is asking all of us to experience God's mercy in the Sacraments, and then to practice the corporal and spiritual works of mercy.